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(i) Suspension by any other agency; 
or 

(ii) Debarment by any agency. 
(4) The suspending official’s decision 

shall be sent to the contractor and any 
affiliates involved, in writing, by cer-
tified mail, return receipt requested. 

(e) Procurement counsel shall assist 
and advise the suspending official at 
each stage of the decision-making 
process. 

Subpart 1309.5—Organizational 
and Consultant Conflicts of In-
terest 

1309.503 Waiver. 

1309.503–70 Waiver. 

(a) The need for a waiver of an orga-
nizational conflict of interest (OCI) 
may be identified by the contracting 
officer or by a written request sub-
mitted by an offeror or contractor. The 
contracting officer shall review all of 
the relevant facts and shall refer the 
matter to the Senior Bureau Procure-
ment Official, who shall make a writ-
ten recommendation to the Head of 
Contracting Activity whether a waiver 
should be granted to allow for a con-
tract award or for continuation of an 
existing contract. 

(b) Criteria for Waiver of OCIs. 
Issuance of a waiver shall be limited to 
those situations in which: 

(1) The work to be performed under 
contract is vital to the agency; 

(2) There is no party other than the 
conflicted party that can perform the 
contract at issue; and 

(3) Contractual and/or technical re-
view and supervision methods cannot 
be employed to mitigate the conflict. 

1309.506 Procedures. 

The contracting officer shall resolve 
an actual or potential OCI in a manner 
consistent with the approval or direc-
tion of the designee authorized in CAM 
1301.70. If the responsible contracting 
officer is also the authorized designee 
in CAM 1301.70, the contracting officer 
must obtain approval from the Senior 
Bureau Procurement Official. 

1309.507 Solicitation provisions and 
contract clauses. 

1309.507–1 Solicitation provisions. 

(a) Insert provision 1352.209–70, Poten-
tial Organizational Conflict of Interest, 
substantially as written, in solicita-
tions when the contracting officer de-
termines there is a potential organiza-
tional conflict of interest. 

(b) Insert the clause with its Alter-
nate I when the contracting officer de-
termines the basic clause should not be 
modified. 

1309.507–2 Contract clauses. 

(a) In accordance with FAR 9.507–2, 
insert clause 1352.209–71, Limitation of 
Future Contracting, substantially as 
written, when the contractor’s eligi-
bility for future prime contract or sub-
contract awards shall be restricted be-
cause of services being provided as 
stated in FAR 9.505–1 through 9.505–4. 

(1) Insert the basic clause when the 
contractor will be providing systems 
engineering and/or technical direction. 
(See FAR 9.505–1) 

(2) Insert the clause with its Alter-
nate I when the contractor will be pre-
paring specifications or work state-
ments. (See FAR 9.505–2) 

(3) Insert the clause with its Alter-
nate II when the contractor will be pro-
viding technical evaluation or advisory 
and assistance services. (See FAR 9.505– 
3) 

(4) Insert the clause with its Alter-
nate III when the contractor will be ob-
taining access to proprietary informa-
tion. (See FAR 9.505–4) 

(5) Insert the clause with its Alter-
nate IV when the contract is a task 
order contract. The contracting officer 
may modify Alternate IV to include a 
list of systems for which task orders 
may be issued and indicate which orga-
nizational conflict of interest provision 
in paragraph (a)(2) of this clause shall 
apply. 

(6) Insert the clause with its Alter-
nate V when the contract provides for 
delivery orders. The contracting officer 
shall indicate in each delivery order 
which organizational conflict of inter-
est provision in paragraph (a)(2) of this 
clause shall apply. 
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